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Wood Hudson in the News

Happy Spring! Did you see us? Wood Hudson Cancer Research 
Laboratory was recently featured by both FOX19 News "Through the 
Lens" and in the Northern Kentucky Tribune. The media coverage 
highlighted our ongoing application process for the Summer 2025 
Undergraduate Research Education Program (UREP), which offers 
students hands-on experience in cancer research under the guidance 
of experienced scientists. We are honored by this recognition and 
remain committed to preparing the next generation of biomedical 
researchers. Thank you to our local media partners. Here are links to 
these stories:  

 
TV News Spot

 
NKy Tribune Article

_________________________________

https://www.fox19.com/2025/04/01/wood-hudson-cancer-research-laboratory-launching-2025-undergrad-program/
https://nkytribune.com/2025/03/wood-hudson-cancer-lab-looking-for-students-for-its-undergraduate-research-education-program/


UREP Selection Process Continues
Following recent media coverage, the Undergraduate Research 
Education Program (UREP) has received triple the number 
applications for the Summer 2025 session compared to previous years. 
Due to the unprecedented volume of highly qualified applicants, the 
selection process remains ongoing. Interviews with prospective 
participants are currently underway. We look forward to introducing the 
outstanding students who will be selected to join the program, 
scheduled to run from June 2 through August 1, 2025. Look for more 
details in an upcoming edition of our e-Newsletter.

________________________________

Piggest Raffle Ever Tickets Still Available

 
Support Wood Hudson Cancer Research 
Laboratory's UREP program by buying our 
raffle tickets. Each $5 ticket purchased not only 
contributes to vital scientific work but also 
enters you into a drawing for a chance to win 

$10,000. Remember that 100% of the proceeds from tickets 
designated for Wood Hudson will come directly to the Laboratory. 
Purchase your tickets here or contact the Laboratory directly for 
purchasing paper tickets.
 

 

_________________________________

https://piggestraffleever.com/


Participating in the Flying Pig Marathon? 

If you are planning to run in any of the 2025 Flying Pig Marathon 
events, Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory is pleased to be a 
Flying Pig partner and offer a discount code for race registration.

Interested participants are encouraged to 
contact denisebyrum@woodhudson.org. Please note that several 
events are approaching capacity, and registration may close soon. 

Run and support cancer research!

_________________________________
 

visit us at woodhudson.org

and on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/Wood-Hudson-Cancer-Research-Laboratory-110822620446781
http://www.woodhudson.org/
mailto:denisebyrum@woodhudson.org
http://woodhudson.org/givingback.html#donate

